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October 3, 1985

Mr. J. Hiram Moore
'l i P. O. Box 1537
LJ” Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Proposed NSP-190
1l

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of September 30, 1955
pertaining to the above-captioned proposed non-standard gas proration
unit.

Please be advised that this office has withdrawn your
application for a non-standard unit for your Pech-State Well No. |
in view of the fact that it now appears to be an ofl well.
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Very truly yours,

Warren W. Mankin
District Engineer

WWM:jh
cc: Oil Conservation Commission, Hobbs
N. M. Oil and Gas Engineering Committee, Hobbs






